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Watts Remy

From: Cully Stafford <cullystafford@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:36 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: NO on SB103 and SB104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
I am Cully Stafford of Prineville, OR. We are farmers, ranchers and foresters. Please vote NO on SB103 and SB104.  
 
This bill is a threat to the operations who are good stewards of the land. More often than not, farmers are closer and 
care more about the land than those in cities. It’s not the size that matters, it’s the stewardship that matters.  
 
Farms protect the environment and habitats from being developed away from their natural state forever more. Farms 
also provide care for the land that the government would otherwise have to pay for.  
 
Dairy farmers have always been some of the most hardest working people, more so than other farmers. They love what 
they do and they care for their animals or land, if they didnt, it wouldn’t be worth the fight to keep trying against all of 
the threats from the market and policy makers.  
 
Please protect our farm land and our environment from development. Please protect our rural communities and hard 
workers, who are good stewards of the land.  
 
PLEASE VOTE NO! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cully Stafford 
2875 NE Barnes Butte Rd 
Prineville, OR 97754 
cullystafford@gmail.com 
 


